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Dear Sir/Madam 

As a member, Pfizer has provided detailed comment to the Australian Self-Medication Industry (ASMI) association 

following review of the consu ltation paper on Appendix M. Rather than duplicating comment, Pfizer would l ike to 
confirm its alignment w ith the response ASMI have submitted on beha lf of its members. 

Pfizer has appreciated the opportunity to participate in the working groups, and values the efforts being undertaken to 
develop Appendix M and the guidelines, and are happy to be contacted regard ing th is shou ld you w ish to d iscuss w ith 
us further. 

Regards -

-
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